
Dear Valued Guest, 

We are excited to welcome you back to [Restaurant Name]. As we continue to prioritize your 

health and safety, we have implemented enhanced in-house dining procedures. 

Our Commitment to Your Safety: 

• All staff members are required to wear masks while serving you. 

• Frequent sanitation of all high-touch surfaces before and after each service. 

• Hand sanitizers available at the entrance and throughout the restaurant. 

• Social distancing measures in place between tables. 

Your Dining Experience: 

To ensure a seamless and enjoyable experience, we encourage you to: 

• Make reservations online or via phone to minimize wait times. 

• Review our menu online to optimize your dining choice. 

• Feel free to inform our staff of any dietary restrictions or preferences. 

Thank You for Your Support: 

We truly appreciate your continued patronage and understanding as we navigate these changes 

together. We look forward to serving you soon! 

Sincerely, 

The [Restaurant Name] Team 


